
From: Jason Darr
To: 9-AVS-AFS200-COVID-Exemptions (FAA)
Cc: Monfort, Joseph J (FAA)
Subject: Letter of Intent for Exemption 18510B
Date: Thursday, September 10, 2020 1:15:54 PM

Jack Harter Helicopters
4231 Ahukini Road
Lihue, Hawaii 96766
808-245-3774
 
September 8, 2020
 
Federal Aviation Administration
Flight Standards District Office
135 Nakolo Place
Honolulu, Hawaii 96819
 
Dear Sirs,
 
Due to the effects of Covid-19 and travel restrictions in place in the State of Hawaii, I am unable to
have my FAA Far Part 135 Proficiency Check administered to me.  This serves as my letter of intent
to exercise Exemption No. 18510B and I affirm it is my intention to act consistently with the
conditions and limitations of Exemption 18510B.  I understand that this exemption is only for Jason
Darr will expire on 11/31/2020 and I will not conduct any 135 operations after that date unless a
135.293 check ride has been successfully completed as conducted by an FAA inspector.  In order to
mitigate any risk, I will only conduct the types of operations that I have experience in during my
previous 15 years of employment at Jack Harter Helicopters.
I request that a copy of this Exemption 18510B be added to DCGA Operations Specifications A005
for issuance. 
 
Jason M. Darr
General Manager
Jack Harter Helicopters
808-245-3774
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